
Dear [Mentor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhance the quality 

of our Church Mentorship Program, we would like to solicit your feedback on your experiences 

as a mentor. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would appreciate it if you could take a few moments 

to answer the following questions: 

• What aspects of the mentorship program do you feel are working well? 

• Are there any challenges or concerns you have encountered? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving the program? 

• Would you recommend any additional resources or training for mentors? 

Thank you for your time and dedication to our mentorship program. Your feedback will help us 

better support our members and strengthen our community. 

Please reply to this email or contact me directly at [Your Contact Information] by [Feedback 

Deadline]. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Church Contact Information] 


